February 7, 1980

Ms. ROse Hampson
630 Gramaton Avenue
Mt. Vernon, New York
Dear Ms. Hampson:

We are grateful for your donation of $20.00
(twenty dollars) which you kindly gave to St.
Vartan Armenian Cathedral for Christmas Youghakin.

May the blessings of this joyous feast be

with you and your loved ones throughout the year.

Wwith prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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